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Wednesday 1st December 2021 

 

The BIG Donation! 

 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

At Park Hill Junior School, we know that reading is a vital life skill that will support children in 

all aspects of their lives, both now and in their futures. This is why we encourage children to 

experience a wide range of authors, stories and genres. 

 

How can you support the culture of reading at PHJS?  

We are asking anyone who is able to donate children’s books to the school to please do so 

from next Monday 6th December until the end of term. There will be a collection box at the 

office, or your child(ren) can also hand these books into Ms. García in 4G. These books will be 

organised into the Hub library or classrooms so that they can be enjoyed again and again! 

 

What? Children’s books - both fiction and non-fiction! 

When? From Monday 6th December  until the end of term. 

Where? In the book collection box at the office or children can hand the books to Ms. García 

in 4G.  

 

Please ensure that donated books are in good condition and are appropriate for junior-aged 

children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. E. García 

Stanhope Road 

Croydon 
CR0 5NS 

Tel: 020 8686 8623 
Head Teacher: Mrs A. Pratt 

www.phjs.co.uk 
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